NEW YORK STATE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

William C. Hennessy, Commissioner

1220 Washington Avenue, State Campus, Albany, New York 12232

JUN 211978

Donald J. Reeb, President
McKownville Improvement Assoc. Inc.
5 Norwood Street

McKownville, New York 12203

Dear Mr. Reeb:

This is in response to your letter of May 19, 1978, concerning the
section of Route 20 from the Albany City Line to Fuller Road. As
you know by now, we have decided to delete this section from the
Western Avenue contract.

Conecerning the State Environmental Quality Review Act, the project
was approved by the Division of the Budget prior to the effective
date of the act so it does not apply to this project.

I trust that this information satisfies your needs.

Sincerely,

W. C. HENNESSY
Commissioner




